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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mike Navarre, Mayor 

THRU: 

FROM: 

John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director Jft 

Lee Frey, Solid Waste Director LF 

DATE: 

RE: 

January 18, 2023 

Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB23-029 CPL Overhead Door 

Replacement 2022 

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB23-029 CPL 

Overhead Door Replacement 2022. Bid packets were released on November 18, 2022 and the 
Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on November 18, 2022. 

This project consists of providing labor, doors, and materials to remove and rep lace 2 
12' wide by 16' tall overhead doors on the Baler Building at CPL. 

On the due date of December 13, 2022, two (2) bids were received and reviewed to ensu re that 
all the specifications and del ivery schedules were met. The low bid of $58,931 .00 was submitted 
Bliss Construction, Fairbanks, Alaska. 

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account 
number 41 1.32122.23494.43011. 

Mike Navarre, Mayor 

1/20/2023 

Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFI ED 

Acct. No. 411.32122.23494.43011 

Amour;it -~ $58,931 .00 

~~ bft 1;2012023 
By: _____ Date: ____ _ 

NOTES: Budget Revi sion s ubmitted. 011823 pdh 
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KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
PURCHASING & CONTRACTING 

BID TAB FOR: ITB23-029 CPL OVERHEAD DOOR REPLACEMENT 2022 

liUNfRACIOR LOCAllUN 

Bliss Construction Fairbanks, Alaska 

Alaska Door Wasilla, Alaska 

DUE DATE: December 13, 2022 

KPB OFFICIAL: 

BASE l:SIU 

$58 931.00 

$61,910.00 




